Sizewell C:
Construction water supply

consultation
3 August to 27 August 2021

We continue to listen to feedback from local communities and stakeholders. This ongoing
engagement, along with further design work in collaboration with Northumbrian Water
Limited, has resulted in a proposed change to our Construction Water Supply Strategy.

We are seeking feedback on this proposed change, which is summarised here and explained in more detail in a
full Consultation Document available at www.sizewellc.co.uk along with an online feedback form.

Where to find the proposals and how to respond

¢ View the Consultation Document and fill in the * By requesting a USB stick or a hard copy of the
response form online Consultation Document and response form by
emailing info@sizewellc.co.uk or calling

* View the Consultation Document by
0800 197 6102*

appointment** at the Sizewell C information office
or Leiston Town Council Responses can be made online, by email or in
writing to FREEPOST SZC CONSULTATION.

Responses need to be received by Midnight Friday 27 August 2021

You can view the Sizewell C application documents submitted to the Planning Inspectorate (PINS) at
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/eastern/the-sizewell-c-project/

A
FREEPHONE 0800 197 6102* info@sizewellc.co.uk -
, SizewellC

www.sizewellc.co.uk - FREEPOST SZC CONSULTATION Doing the power of good for Britain

@sizewellc Sizewell C Information Office, J~@apF socan
48-50 High Street, Leiston IP16 4EW** o

*9am-5pm Monday-Friday. Calls from to 0800 numbers are free from UK landlines. Call costs from mobile and international numbers may vary.
**By appointment between 10am and 4pm Monday to Friday.




